Matt Schlicht

From: Dave Gale <dgale@GaleCommunities.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 5:45 PM

To: Christopher Hughey (christopher.hughey@cityofls.net)

Cc: Matt Schlicht; Dan Foster

Subject: GCl and Winterset approval of Village at View High Plat 2

Attachments: CONCEPT PLAN.pdf; PRELIMINARY LANDSCAPE PLAN.pdf; PRELIMINARY PLAT PHASE 2.pdf
Chris,

Please consider this as my approval of the Phase 2, Village at View High concept plan, per attached, and specifically the
vehicular connection, road alignment and design between Phase 2 and the future phase of Winterset Valley.

| believe the majority of residents, if not all, who attended the September 14th Winterset Phase 30 meeting hosted at
the Winterset Community Center were also supportive of the plan per Mr. Schlicht’s meeting minutes.

Regards,
Dave

G. David Gale
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